
ELSIE SMART 
In the first half of 2021, The Otis Association were informed of the sad news that Elsie Smart had 

sadly passed away. 

Elsie was the Switchboard Supervisor at Clapham Road. 

She started her career with Otis in the late 1950’s at Falmouth Road, before moving to the Minories 

and then Clapham Rd, becoming the Switchboard Supervisor, before finally retiring in 1980. 

Elsie loved her years at Otis and often attended the OLSA Dinners, where one former colleague was 

overheard to say “Elsie doesn’t change does she? Always a happy soul”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elsie with “her girls” – Anne Latham, Janet Hobbs & Peggy Alder 



 

Elsie pictured at the OLSA 40th annual Dinner in 1993 at the Union Jack club 


